
Friends of St Johns – Parent/ Carer and 

Teacher Association (PCTA)               

11.4.18 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back to the Summer Term. We are delighted with the success of the Christmas and Easter 

Bingo events this year and would like to continue to build upon these to raise more funds for the pupils, 

and to involve children in the wider life of the school, for example, showing their Easter Bonnets and 

Decorated Eggs at the Easter Bingo. 

We would like to extend a huge thank you to all parents and carers who gave their time both before and 

during these events to make them such a success, and to the families in the school who donated 

chocolates and eggs to be used as prizes. These events would not be possible without your help and we 

really appreciate it.  

                                          

Looking ahead to the rest of the school year, and to the next academic year, it would be fantastic if we 

could engage more members to join our friendly team. If you are interested in offering your time or 

help to the Friends of St Johns please complete the slip below, or give your name to your child’s class 

teacher, the office staff or Mrs Nicol (based in Reception).  

Activities you may be involved in are: 

 Brainstorming ideas for fundraising and helping to implement them 

 Seeking donations from local businesses and shops as prizes 

 Building hampers and preparing prize packages 

 Serving tea, coffee and drinks at the events 

 Selling raffle tickets.  

…and many more activities! 

The current members of the PTA work extremely hard to fulfil these activities and would welcome as 

much help as possible to continue to make the events a success. We are a very friendly team and joining 

is a great way to try new things and make new friends and contacts.  

We look forward to hearing from you soon, 

Mrs Nicol and the Friends of St Johns PCTA 


